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I support HB3155 100% this is a great hobby a lot of us enthusiasts have been doing 

for many many years. Many states like Washington, California, Nevada, Idaho, 

Arizona, Texas have this and not only assures the hobby is safe but also promote the 

economy in many ways for example ohv permits, plates, tags, local merchants would 

also benefit from this because we’ll have to make our toys street legal to use on 

roads.  


